Witton Church Walk CE Aided Nursery & Primary School Church Walk, off Chester Way, Northwich, Cheshire, CW9 5QQ

Tel: 01606 288128

Friday 28th February 2020

'Where Every Door is Opened and Every Gift Unlocked'

Head teacher: Mrs K Magiera

E-mail: head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Year 2 Residential Visit to Beeston Tuesday 12th – Wednesday 13th May.

At Witton Church Walk we enjoy a long tradition of educational visits to enrich our curriculum. Our stay over residential to Beeston provides opportunities for your child to take part in outdoor learning experiences, build confidence, independence and teamwork. Each year our end of Key Stage 1 residential proves to be an extremely valuable experience that the children enjoy with their friends.

It is our wish that as many children as possible participate in this year's stay over visit to Beeston. As we have had a number of enquiries from parents requesting information about the Year 2 visit we felt it would be beneficial to hold an information meeting to explain the itinerary, packing list and answer any questions. We will also be joined by children who have previously attended the Beeston residential and will be able to tell us about their experiences.

The information meeting will take place on Thursday 26th March at 9:05-9:30am.

Year 2 children will also be attending this meeting, as well as spending time in their classroom in the run up to the residential answering questions and getting excited!

Kind regards,

Miss Salisbury and Miss Simpson











